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OFFICIAL  

Horrocks Highway Corridor Upgrade 

Horrocks Highway, North of Rhynie 

       

 

The Horrocks Highway Corridor Upgrade is delivering 

infrastructure upgrades along the 245km road section 

between Wilmington and Gawler, to improve safety, 

connectivity, and freight efficiency, whilst importantly 

creating jobs. 

What’s happening: 

We are undertaking line marking along the Horrocks Highway to 

improve visibility and safety for all road users.  

How this affects you: 

To undertake works safely, speed and lane restrictions will be required 

where works are underway. 

Please follow onsite signage and follow the direction of traffic 

controllers while works are in progress.  

Works will begin south of Undalya near the junction of Garryowen Road 

and progress south towards Rhynie.  

For further information: 

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

Wednesday 29 May 2024 
until early June 2024 
(weather permitting) 

Hours of operation 

Between the hours of 7am 
and 5pm 

Where 

Horrocks Highway, 
between Undalya and 
Rhynie 


